Mr. W. Roy Breg,
Executive Secretary,
Allied Youth,
National Education Association Bldg.,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Breg:

I am enclosing herewith Dr. Allen's statement in reply to your letter of November 5th asking for a statement in regard to the use of alcohol. Dr. Allen is out of town at the present time, but before he left he dictated this statement. If you desire his own personal signature, please let us know. I am sure he will be very happy to respond.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary to Dr. Porrest C. Allen.